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Fantastic Fall!

We've thoroughly enjoyed watching these players over the last 5 Sundays and are looking forward to the
finals on Sunday! We celebrate the fall season for many reasons and it would not be possible without the
support of coaches, referees, trainers, volunteers, hosts, parents and, of course, the players.

The Fall 7s season is a 6 week long tournament. The seeding for finals is based on the results of the 5
weeks of regular play. Both boys and girls compete for either the Cup or the Shield. This tournament is
not a state championship and we are happy to include teams from other states who do not have seasons
they can compete in as the distance is too far. This year we welcomed both West Pitt (PA) and City
Honors (NY). The Rugby Ohio State Championships are for the Spring 15s seasons. Thanks to everyone
for giving these teams such a warm welcome and great competition!

Be on the lookout for the opening of spring registration the first week of November! Good luck to all!

Schedules

Field 1 is the Cup Field. Field 2 is the Shield Field. Please note that the B side games on the schedules
are additional friendly matches for those players. They are mixed in on both fields at both locations.

Field Maps

GIRLS

Rugby World
4785 Avon Belden Road

Avon OH 44011

​Please carpool if at all possible

Concessions available

Merchandise available

Leashed dogs welcome

https://www.rugbyohio.com/newsletter
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=fe1928e9-8880-4691-b87f-5395055f5ee0


Please walk around the fields and not
in between for player safety reasons

BOYS

Dublin Coffman High School
6780 Coffman Road

Dublin OH 43017

Concessions available

Merchandise available

No dogs allowed on school property

Respect the Referee

As a result of the nationwide referee shortage,
some of which is a result of referee abuse, the
Ohio Rugby Referee Society has implemented a
new Black Card option for officials.

If the referee identifies a situation he or she would
like addressed, the Black Card will be issued.
Time will stop. The referee will communicate the
problem and allow time for the situation to be
remedied. Once this happens, the game will
resume. If the problem persists, the referee will
issue the Black Card again and the game will be
called. Whichever team is associated with the
problem will lose the game by forfeit and points will
be deducted from league standings.

Please help us avoid having any Black Cards
issued at our rugby events! Thank you for your
cooperation and support of all players!

2024/25 Dates for your Calendar

November 1st - Spring 2025 Registration opens
May 17/18 - High School Quarterfinals

May 24/25 - High School Semifinals
May 31st - HS State Championships
June 7th - Regional Select Matches
June 14/15 - Buckeye Invitational

Forward this newsletter to a friend!
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